
StonyBrook 

TO: 

Office of University News Services 

State University of New York at Stony Brook 

Stony Brook, New York 11794 

telephone : (5 16) 246-3580 

FROM: David Woods, Director, University News Services 
State University of New York at Stony Brook 

SUBJECT: Holiday Greetings 1983/84 - Recorded Tape 

DATE: December 9, 1983 

Enclosed is a 30-second cassette recording 

bringing holiday greetings from the students, faculty and 

staff at the State University of New York at Stony Brook. 

You may have a few spots during the next few 

weeks, through January 1, 1984, when you will be able to play 

this. We appreciate any consideration you can give us. 

And to all of you, from all of us at the 

University News Services offices, a reminder that we stand 

prepared to assist you in gathering information throughout 

the new year 1984. 

Happy Holidays! 


